The September 26, 2022, Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at the Beverly Shores
Administration Building at 10:06AM by our President, Margaret Williford.

Attending: Joan Solbeck, Larry Stanton, Sandy Komasinski, and our Town Council Liaison, Susan Loeb.
Absent: Barbara Vanecko, Ausra Zarins, and Terry Bonace
The minutes from July 25 meeting were approved as distributed. Motion by Margaret, second by Joan.

Recap of Workdays: There were six residents for each session. Candice Smith assisted Terry. All went
well. Shout out to Terry.
Terry will do an article for Sand Tracks reporting on the event.

Siesta lot for Green Space:

This lot is titled in the name of the Baksys Trust (ID #64-04-03-155-004.000-011), The successor trustee,
Eric Taylor, has provided all the necessary documents required, including a title report and draft trustee’s
deed, and they have forwarded to our Town Attorney, Conor Nolan for his review.

Conor will review those documents soon, so it is possible for Margaret to ultimately report to the Town
Council in October.

The committee approved the acceptance of the lot as meeting the criteria for the donation. Joan made
the motion with Larry seconding.

Susan will follow up with Conner to work to get the docs approved.

The Committee approves this lot as meeting criteria for acceptance.
Joan moved and Larry seconded.

In answer to the Solicitation letters, there was one inquiry but that person did not choose to continue.

Meeting adjourned at 10:24 AM



